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July 19. 1930

General Sir Arthur W. Currie, G. C.M.G. , M.C.B., 
President,
McGill University,
Montreal.

Dear Sir Arthur,
Sir Hector Macneal, Chairman of the Council of this 

Association, has instructed me to inform you that you are, by 
virtue of your position as President of McGill University, 
elected a Member of the Council of this Association and of its 
Committee on Scientific and Educational Research.

The Association seeks to achieve a wider exchange 
between nations of scientific knowledge, more particularly as 
applied to industrial problems and development, and for this 
purpose compiles a record of patents, processes, etc, "rhich it 
places at the dispos 1 of industry in eneral, without co'-t to 
the recindent.

We shall be lad to have your acceptance, and Sir 
Hector desires me to state that there are no dues or subscriptions 
asked or expected from you or your University.

Yours very truly,
MiMul. ki ■ éhù-g

.


